
 

 

14th June 2018 

Assalamo Alaikum W W  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

RE-Eid Gala 2018 

I pray you have had a peaceful and fruitful Ramadhaan, may the Almighty accept our 

ibadah and enable us to improve our lives post Ramdhaan Aameen. 

We will be holding a whole school Eid gala/party ( EY and Primary)  in school on 

Wednesday 20th June 2018 to celebrate pupil’s exceptional efforts over Ramadhaan. 

We have a fun filled day planned with lots of fun and games. 

Students can wear non uniform (at a cost of £1) but they must arrive and leave 

school in a black Abayah (secondary pupils). Please ensure your child’s footwear is 

suitable.  Pupils will be allowed to wear jewellery however make up will not be 

permitted. 

There will be no school lunch on the day, however there will be hot food on sale for 

ALL pupils to enjoy including  samoosas, pizza, chips and pakodas. There will also 

be a number of stalls selling slush, chocolate fountain, drinks, desserts and other 

treats. 

In addition there will be an inflatable for ALL pupils to enjoy at a small cost.  

Finally as we will be having stalls to raise money all donations towards the desert 

stall would be much appreciated. If you would like to donate any items please ask 

your child to notify the class teacher or their form tutor by Monday 18th June.  

Wasallam 

Mrs S A Mirza 

Headteacher 


